
Submitter: Tanya Mulholland 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

I live in Portland and it is already becoming unlivable.   I worry that this bill will make it 

more unfriendly to live.  I am already afraid to have family visit.   It was our previous 

plan to move our elderly parents to Portland because it was such a walkable city.   

We no longer wish to do that because of the dangers of the last few year.   This bill 

will just add to it.   The city of Portland is doing all it can to drive out businesses.   It is 

going to be horrible for those of us that live here if the state decides to also drive 

them out. 


